
Kindergarten Thanksgiving is a short version of our popular Harvest 
Time event that the Beaufort Historical Association holds to help 
students learn how their colonial ancestors prepared for the winter 
and celebrated the holidays. This program is held each November 
with sessions lasting one hour. The students participate in a variety 
of stations such as Butter Churning, Colonial Dressup, Open Hearth 
and a visit with Mr. Leffers. If you would like more information 
about this program, estimated pricing for this program, or would 
like to schedule your class we encourage you to call our Office 
Manager or BHA Education Director at 252-728-5225. If they are 
not available, please leave a message with the volunteer on duty.

If you would like a copy of the Student Packet that contains pre-visit 
and post-visit information and activities, please let us know when you 
call. 

We look forward to seeing you and your students on site for a  memorable 
and educational Kindergarten Thanksgiving!
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